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 MARCH 2023 

Upcoming City Council  

Meetings Work Sessions: 

March 13th 9am, 14th & 28th 

6pm 

April 10th 9am, 11th & 25th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

March 14th & 28th 7pm 

April 11th & 25th 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

SPRING BEGINS 

  

MARCH 20th 

We are no longer using Invoice Cloud to 

take credit card or automatic pay-

ments.  We have officially gone back 

to Xpress Bill Pay.  Please be sure to 

start using xpressbillpay.com to pay 

your bill and/or to sign up for auto pay. 

Please remember that your utility bill 

payments are due by the end of each 

month.  If we do not receive a your 

payment by the 15th of the next 

month, you will be charged a $20.00 

late fee and your water will be subject 

to being shut off.  

MARCH 12th 

 



Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 

 

 

 

 

 

Like us on  

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/    

millswy 

 

                                         

www.instagram.com/

cityofmillswy/ 

CCR Report (Consumer 
Confidence Report) is  
available on the City of Mills 
website (millswy.gov), City 
Hall, and at the Water 
Treatment Plant. 

The Casper-Natrona 

County Health De-

partment is open at 

the Mills location 

every second Mon-

day of the month. 

 

**PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR EMAIL 

NOTIFICATION SYSTEM** 

Advantages to this system: 

Requests for Proposals                

Monthly Newsletters 

Calendar Events 

Resolutions 

Ordinances & Other Exciting Activities Around Mills 

**SIGN UP FOR THESE NOTIFICATIONS SO YOU 

DON’T MISS OUT** 

SNOW REMOVAL 

With all of the snow we have gotten and will be getting this 

year, please remember to not push your snow into the 

streets.  It is better to put the snow on your lawn….what is 

better than a green yard when the snow melts in Spring! 

Please follow this link https://www.millswy.gov/

publicworks/page/snow-control-priority-plan  to see 

what our snow control priority plan and routes are.  Private 

roads are the responsibility of the property owner. 

https://www.millswy.gov/publicworks/page/snow-control-priority-plan
https://www.millswy.gov/publicworks/page/snow-control-priority-plan

